

April 28, 2015

His Worship Matt Brown Mayor, City of London c/o London City Hall Suite 214 – 300 Dufferin Avenue London, ON N6B 1Z2

Civic Works Committee
City of London
c/o London City Hall
Suite 214 – 300 Dufferin Avenue
London, ON N6B 1Z2

Dear Sirs/Madams:

Re: Speed limit reductions in school zones

At the March 31, 2015 meeting of the Thames Valley District School Board, the following motion was unanimously passed by Trustees:

BE IT RESOLVED: That the Thames Valley District School Board writes the Civic Works Committee and the Mayor of London, supporting the lowering of speed limits to 30km/h and that the Board also writes to all other municipal entities within Thames Valley requesting that they explore the same possibility.

We would respectfully request that you explore the possibility of reducing the speed limit in school zones to ensure the safety of all students and their families throughout the City of London.

We look forward to further discussions on this topic at the TVDSB/City of London Liaison Committee.

Yours very truly,

Ruth Tisdale CHAIRPERSON

RT/sp

c: Municipalities within Thames Valley's jurisdiction